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Our Ref: NC/PF 

23rd of March 2023  

Dear Parents / Carers   
  
RE: National Tutor Programme with My Tutor  

  
We are delighted to be able to offer additional support for your child in order to help them to reach their 

potential in core subjects.  This programme is designed to offer bespoke teaching to support your child in 
consolidating their understanding and refining their skills in English and Maths.  We have used recent data 

collections from your child’s teachers to identify that they are currently not working at their expected 
level in one or both subjects.  

  
Your child will benefit from 12 sessions (one per week) of personalised tutoring in a group of no more 

than three which will take place after school through a secure online portal.  Each tutor will cover the 
exact topics and skills that our teachers have identified and communicated to My Tutor to make best use 

of the time in order for your child to progress. 
 

The start date for St Gregory’s pupils will be the week commencing Monday the 24th of April. 

 We will send out further information confirming the day that your child will be able to access this 
additional support.  

 The sessions will take place after school from 3:30pm-4:30pm, so they do not replace the lessons from 
your child’s subject teachers. These sessions will complement school lessons by covering specific topics 

and facilitating an environment where your child can benefit from a package of support in a personalised 
environment, as it will be one teacher to just three pupils.  
These sessions can easily be accessed online, at home, using the My Tutor website. Log in details will be 

sent out nearer the time via parent email. Your child will need a laptop or computer, internet access and 
a microphone headset in order to fully take part.  However, if your child needs any technological support 
to access these sessions, we will be able to offer an after school provision in our computer suite. Please 
contact me as soon as possible if you require this provision, as we have very limited spaces. 

Please note that all sessions are recorded for safeguarding reasons. 
If you have any questions or queries regarding this programme, then please contact me at school at: 
ncaldwell@stgregoryshigh.com 

Yours sincerely  

  

 Mrs Caldwell 

 

Assistant Headteacher 


